
Good2Glow rainsuit, jacket and pant set, 
hi-vis orange or yellow, sizes S–4XL

Available orange (RNO) 
or yellow (RNY)

PERFORMANCE FEATURES 

SUITABLE FOR
	� Rain/adverse weather

	� Agriculture/horticulture

	� General industry

	� Construction

	� Roading

	� Utility workers

PRODUCT CODE:  RNY

RAINSUIT  
HI-VIS YELLOW

Tough hard wearing 
fabric and quality design 
ensures these garments 
perform in the toughest 

weather conditions

Sizes: S–4XL

Made from polyester / PVC 
waterproof material with 

taped seams

www.eskosafety.com

RAINSUIT MEASUREMENT GUIDE

	� Tough hard wearing fabric 
and quality design ensures 
these garments perform in the 
toughest weather conditions

	� Made from polyester / PVC 
waterproof material with 
taped seams

	� Available orange (RNO) or 
yellow (RNY)

	� Sizes: S–4XL

	� JACKET: High storm collar, 
Zip front closure, Domed 
storm flap, Taped seams, 
Concealed hood with draw 

cord, Underarm and rear 
mesh vents,Two front storage 
pockets, Elasticated cuffs

	� PANTS: Elasticated waist, 
Wide leg openings, Pant 
pocket opening, Taped seams, 
Domed fly front, Adjustable 
domes on leg cuffs


